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3 May 2019 

 

 

Correction of Contact Details 
 

Superloop Limited (ASX: SLC) refers to its announcement regarding the non-binding, indicative 

proposal received from QIC lodged with ASX earlier today. 

Superloop wishes to advise that the correct contact details for further comment or other information is: 

Louise Bolger, General Counsel and Company Secretary 

P: +61 7 3905 2400 

E: investor@superloop.com  
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